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Video message from Captain Boris Becker: “Thank you, 
Barbados” 

 
In an emotional video message Boris Becker, captain on board AIDAperla, thanks for the 
stay in Barbados. The ship has been lying in the roads at Barbados/Bridgetown for over a 
month and will now set sail. The passage leads directly to Europe in order to bring the 
rest of the crew home from here. 
 
The captain's thanks is addressed to the government, stakeholders, service providers and 
residents of Barbados who welcomed the ship with open arms in this challenging 
situation and supported it fully at all times. 
 
With a heavy heart, the crew says goodbye to friends and will certainly return soon: "We 
will be back". 
 
The video is available at the official AIDA Facebook Channel or via the following link 
accessible: https://youtu.be/X-mTXp1JUJ8  
 
Rostock, April, 29, 2020 

https://youtu.be/X-mTXp1JUJ8

